

## Permitting and Inspections <a href="mailto:spections@portlandmaine.gov">buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov</a>

## 245 Commercial Street - 2nd Floor - MEMIC Amended Permit Application

1 message

## Mike Hays <mike@granthays.com>

Sat, Feb 24, 2018 at 9:53 AM

To: "Building Inspections (buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov)" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> Cc: Catherine Lamson < Catherine Lamson@memic.com>, "Jerome Dobransky (JDobransky@memic.com)" <JDobransky@memic.com>

Dear Building Inspections,

Please retract/delete our request for an amended building permit currently in your queue for HVAC grille/window modifications at the rear of the building. The 2/1/18 application is attached for reference.

The previously granted amended application (BP 2018-00184 dated 2/22/2018) contains the approval for these grilles, making the current request redundant and unnecessary.

Please contact me with any questions.

Thank you,

Mike

## 2 attachments



2018-00184 HVAC Permit - 245 Commercial.pdf 269K